Queensland Government

Cabinet – March 2016
Consultation on the Ten Year Strategic Training Asset Management Plan
Attorney-General, Minister for Justice and Minister for Training and Skills

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The vocational, education and training (VET) sector has undergone significant changes in recent years and will continue to contribute to the economic growth of Queensland. Recognising that state-owned training assets will continue to play a vital role in facilitating VET delivery, the Government is developing a ten year Strategic Training Asset Management Plan (STAMP) to maximise the training and skilling outcomes from the state-owned training assets.
2. In developing the Plan, it is important that the views of the community are considered with regard to the current and future use of training assets. This will ensure State-owned training assets align with training needs of local communities across Queensland and also support economic growth of the State.
3. Cabinet noted consultation sessions being conducted across Queensland to inform development of a draft Ten Year Strategic Training Asset Management Plan.
4. Cabinet noted that a Consultation Paper would be released.
5. Attachments
· Strategic Training Asset Management Plan Consultation Paper
